
 
 
 

URGENT MARKET RECALL – RETAIL LEVEL - INITIATED 12/04/2024 

CII Product: Lisdexamfetamine Dimesylate Capsules, 10 mg 100 count 

MANUFACTURED BY: RECALLED BY: 

LANNETT COMPANY, INC LANNETT COMPANY, INC. 

Dear Customer: 

LANNETT COMPANY, INC. is recalling Lisdexamfetamine Dimesylate Capsules, 10 mg 100 count 
distributed under the LANNETT COMPANY, INC. label. This recall is being carried out due to OUT OF 
SPECIFICATION FOR STRATIFIED CONTENT UNIFORMITY. This voluntary recall is being made to 
the Retail level and affects lots listed in the table below. Distribution dates: 08/30/2023 thru 
09/14/2023. 

Item Description NDC Lot Expire Date 

Lisdexamfetamine Dimesylate Capsules, 10 mg 100 count 0527-4661-37 23274856A 04/2025 

Wholesalers / Distributors - Please perform the following activities: 

• If you have the affected lot numbers of the recalled product in your stock, please discontinue 
further distribution, quarantine the affected product and return all units to: Inmar Rx Solutions, 
3845 Grand Lakes Way, Grand Prairie, TX 75050. 

• Wholesalers and distributors should forward this notification to retailers. Please complete the 
enclosed “DRUG RECALL RESPONSE FORM” and fax it to us at 1-817-868-5362 or email it to 
rxrecalls@inmar.com. 

• If you have any questions about the logistics for returning affected lots or other issues, please 
call Recall Services at 1-866-945-0814 Monday – Friday (excluding holidays), 9am to 5 pm 
EST. 

If you have recalled product to return, please return the response form and a return kit with prepaid 
shipping label will be sent to you for product return. Appropriate credit for product returns, plus handling 
and shipping expenses, will be issued upon receipt of said product with the return kit. All recalled product 
returned without a return kit may delay the issuance of your credit. LANNETT COMPANY, INC. will be 
accepting product returns to the retail level. 

The Food & Drug Administration has been informed of this recall.  Your cooperation and prompt response 
to this notice is much appreciated.  If you have Customer Service-related questions or medical related 
questions, please contact LANNETT COMPANY, INC. at: 215-333-9000 ext 4. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Prince 
Site Quality Head 
Lannett Company, Inc. 1101 C Avenue West, Seymour, IN 47274 
Michelle.Prince@lannett.com  |  812-523-5497 
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